
 

TRAINING & INTERNSHIP PROGRAM 
IN ASSOCIATION WITH 

Sarang, IIT Madras 
 
 
 

 
DATE: 25th May 2022 

 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 

This is to certify that , a student of Dipak Dattatray Dusane Shram Sadhana Bombay Trust's College 
 had registered for Training and Internship Program Of Engineering And Technology, Jalgaon. 

2022 with Ethical Edufabrica Pvt. Ltd. conducted in association with Sarang,    IIT Madras in the month 
of April 2022. As a part of the Training and Internship program, the candidate was required to 
undertake a project showcasing the aspects of the chosen training program and as criteria towards 
finishing the internship. 

 
So hereby with this letter, we acknowledge that the student has done the internship on the topic of 
“ " in  as a part of the internship and the project has Real time Currency converter using Python Python
exhibited the student’s ability and skill in adapting the training structure into its practical nature and 
focusing on the core elements of the training. The Project was satisfactory and had catered to all the key 
briefs handed to the student as an outline for the project. 
 
The candidate during internship with us has shown diligence and perseverance adhering to the 
internship protocols set by the company and made sure that the given tasks were handled and performed 
with great outcome. 

 
We wish the candidate all the very best for the future. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shivani Chola 
Business Head 

Ethical Edufabrica Pvt. Ltd. 
 
 
 


